
Welcome to Our Institution! 

Dear [Candidate's Name], 

We are delighted to welcome you to our institution as a cross-registration candidate for the 

upcoming semester. Your decision to join our academic community is greatly appreciated. 

As you embark on this new journey, we encourage you to take full advantage of the resources 

and opportunities available to you. Our faculty and staff are here to support you every step of the 

way. 

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns you may have. We look 

forward to seeing you on campus and wish you a successful term ahead! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


